
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

Memorandum from B. Gratrix, Infrastructure Planning Engineer dated October 17, 2019 regarding the Dunlop
Street Corridor Improvements - Ferndale Drive to Anne Street, Municipal Class Environmental Assessment -
Public Information Centre No. 2.
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